
Poster Contest 2021 
 

Dear Spul’u’kwuks Families, 

It is coming to that time of year again and the PAC would like to continue the tradition of holding our annual poster 

contest! We invite all interested students to participate. As you are aware, we will not be able to host our annual Jingle & 

Mingle Breakfast again this year, but we can still make this a fun and festive time! 

There are lots of prizes to be won. We will choose 12 winners – 6 from the Primary grades (Kindergarten to Grade 3) and 

6 from the Intermediate grades (Grades 4 to 7). The prize is an Amazon gift card in the following amounts: 

1st prize – 2 winners (1 from Primary and 1 from Intermediate) – $50 gift card 

2nd prize – 4 winners (2 from Primary and 2 from Intermediate) – $30 gift card 

3rd prize – 4 winners (2 from Primary and 2 from Intermediate) – $20 gift card 

Separate category for digital art submissions – 2 winners (1 from Primary and 1 from Intermediate) - $30 gift card 

Here are the rules: 

1. All students are welcome to participate; 

2. Create your poster around the theme: What makes the holiday season special for you?; 

3. Design your poster on regular A4 size paper; 

4. Take a picture of your poster, scale it down to medium or large size and submit it by email to 

spulpac@gmail.com;  

5. Digital art submissions must be original work; 

6. Our principals and the PAC executive team will vote to choose the winning posters; 

7. Poster submission deadline: Friday, November 26th. 

 

We will announce the winners on Wednesday, December 1st at the virtual holiday celebration. We can’t wait to see all 

your beautiful and artistic creations! 
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